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PUBLIC NOTICE

CITY OF FLUSHING

CEMETERY CLEAN UP

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Flushing will begin the spring clean up in the cemetery on Monday, April 3, 2023.  Residents are requested to remove any salvageable wreaths, plastic flowers or ornaments prior to that time.
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  Monica Zofchak
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